
 
On Thursday 29th September, Stanburn Primary hosted a Tag-Rugby festival. The 
conditions were perfect as our children looked really determined to show their skills 
against 5 other schools: St John's, Glebe, Norbury, Roxbourne and Marlborough 
 
Stanburn displayed amazing organisation and defensive skills in the early stages of 
the festival but unfortunately that wasn't enough as the first two matches ended in 
defeat! The early setback didn't stop Stanburn from showing courage 
and perseverance in the next match and again the children produced excellent 
tagging skills. Although Jay (6 Silver) produced one of the moments of the festival 
by jinxing past the whole opposition and almost scoring an amazing try, the game 
ended in defeat once again. In our final match, Stanburn's hard work finally paid off 
as Dhruv and Shaylan's co-operation provided the try which allowed Stanburn to get 
the draw. 
 
As a result, Stanburn came away from the festival with a draw out of 4 matches but 
most importantly they gained valuable experience and are now hungrier than ever.  
 
Mr Ehui reflected on the festival saying, 'I'm so happy with today's outcome, it's 
always great hosting festivals at our school, all the children from all 5 schools 
seemed to have had a great time and I've witnessed some great plays 
particularly from Stanburn. All 10 children should really feel proud of themselves 
because they represented Stanburn superbly.' 
 
Squad:  
Veer, Roman, Dhruv, Fatima, Jack, Hella, Jawhara, Jay, Shaylan and Rhia 
Player of the festival: Shaylan 

 


